
PointClickCare 
is Ready to Help 
You Change

Change takes time. 
We’re here to help.
The October 1, 2019 deadline for the Patient-Driven 
Payment Model (PDPM) looms large and to master 
the quality transformation of PDPM, a cultural
transformation is also needed. This means change, 
and change takes time to ensure success.

At PointClickCare, we realize that it is not enough to deliver the features and 
functionality you need to manage PDPM requirements — we also need to 
deliver the tools in time for you to learn them and incorporate them into 
your processes before the deadline hits. That’s why we’re delivering PDPM 
platform enhancements now and throughout the months leading up to the 
October deadline.

Your goals are our goals. Literally. We are 
measured by the outcomes our customers 

achieve and this is proof that we put customer 
success first. As a result, we have maintained 

an unprecedented 98.2% lifetime
customer retention rate.

98.2%

lifetime customer retention rate.




